
BACK TO SCHOOL!! 

We hope everyone had a great summer 

and has an amazing school year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER! 
 

SHE DID IT!!! 

Dr. Diane went Over the Edge!! Not only 

did she conquer her fear of heights.  

She was able to raise over $5,000 for 

The Greater Nashua Dental Connection!! 

Thank you so much to all of those that 

were able to support and cheer her on!  

 

SEPTEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER! 
 

Joey was the 

winner of 

the $50 

Amazon Gift 

Card for his 

generous 

donation  

COMPLIMENTARY SHUTTLE  

Our complimentary shuttle runs to and 

from all of the local schools.  Please let the 

front desk know if you’d like to schedule 

your next visit on the shuttle. 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Cards 4 OUR Military-NH Challenge  

We are participating with 

“Holiday Cards 4 OUR 

Military-NH Challenge”.  

We’ll be collecting holiday 

cards until October 5th.  

These cards will be shipped 

to active duty members of 

each military branch.  Last 

year they were able to collect 

17,000 cards they’re hoping 

to more than double that this 

year!  We have cards here at 

the office so please feel free 

to stop by and fill one out! 

The guessing jar is 

back!! Make sure 

you stop by the 

front desk to enter 

at your next visit! 

SEPTEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER! 
 

HERE’S HOW TO ENTER 

 We will have sugar pumpkins in the office 

starting Monday, September 24th.   

You may also use your own pumpkin!  

 Have fun decorating, be creative and unlike 

previous years carving is allowed!  

 Email a picture of your pumpkin to 

scheduling@amherstorthodontics.com  

and we will share it on our Facebook page 

 ‘LIKE’ our Facebook page 

www.facebook.com/AmherstOrthodonitcs 

and then ‘Like’ the picture of your 

pumpkin.  

 Be sure to tell your friends to ‘Like’ our 

Facebook page then they can ‘Like’ your 

pumpkin picture.   

 The pumpkins with the most likes in each 

category wins!  

 

AMHERST ORTHODONTICS 

27
th
 Annual Pumpkin Decorating Contest 

Painted /Decorated  Carved 


